
On behalf of the international relations section of the Communist Party 
of Greece (marxist-leninist)-CPG(m-l), we send our solidarity to the 
website http://www.bannedthought.net/. We denounce the targeting 
and censorship of the Indian state authorities against you. We take this 
opportunity to congratulate you for the important effort you are 
making on spreading the thesis and ideas of revolutionary and 
communist parties and organizations all around the world.
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